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235 N. May Avenue
Brooksville, Fl. 34601
March 29, 1988

Dear Dr. Peeples,
I do hope this note finds you in good health.

Since I last wrote you, I have been in contact with Mr.

Travis P. King. I was able to tell him about his Uncle Otis.
He told me of the article to appear in the National Geographic
concerning the Peebles plantation! Looking forward to it!

Has anyone ever gotten Joseph Lockhart (1786/1829) or James
Marshall (1750/1812) back any further? These two lines really
interest me. I have corresponded with several different members
of these lines -- no help. We just returned from S.C. I was

in hopes to have enough time +to look into James Marshall and
see 1f land transactions might mention his first wife the mother
of Elizabeth. Just not enough time.

We 1ive between two houses. I wanted to get this off to you
today* so that you might mail a copy of the Peebles Book to my
cousin. My address book -- is in town. Please find enclosed
mylcheck in the amount of $22.00. Please mail to the address
below.

We are considering a trip to Seotland this summer. I would
love to go to Peebles Scotland!

Take care.

Sincerely,
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